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October 22, 1981 

Larry Dito, Director 
Department of Parks & Recreation 
City of Novato 
901 Sherman Avenue 
Novato, California 94947 

Dear Larry: 

We have reviewed the Proposed plan prepared by Department of Water 
Resources for construction of a flashboard summer dam at Miwok Park.  We 
find it to be more than adequate structurally and otherwise satisfactory 
from an engineering standpoint, and we would approve it for construction. We 
also believe it is satisfactory with regard to flood control and fishery 
aspects; however, we suggest you submit copies to California Fish and Game 
and Marin County Flood Control for their comments (prior to construction it 
will be necessary to obtain a "Streambed Alteration Permit" from Fish and 
Game). 

Enclosed for your information and use is a map showing the dam 
location, inundation limits, and depths for a pond depth of four feet at the 
dam site.  The map was prepared from data obtained in a field survey con-
ducted by Dan Peterson of Department of Water Resources on October 19. 

Sincerely yours, 

William I. Wilson  
Operations Manager 
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